
 

  

PSHE 

Children will be recapping and applying 

their knowledge from last half term’s 

learning, that of E-Safety, Speaking Out 

and Staying Safe, coding and bullying. 

Computing 

This half term, children will begin to look 

at databases, both physical and on-

screen. Mrs Walsh will support children 

to use databases to group and organise 

objects and apply this to their own data. 

History 

Mrs Walsh will be continuing the 

exciting topic of Ancient Egyptians this 

half term, looking deeper into their 

civilisation and significant figures such 

as Howard Carter. 

Art/D&T 

Mrs Dale will be teaching Art and D&T 

this half term, continuing some 

pointillism work before moving on. After 

completing some amazing paintings last 

term, children will be linking this term’s 

artwork to their new RE topic, Judaism. 

English 

We will be using a fictional picture book, 

‘King of the Sky’ to support our 

descriptive and narrative writing. We 

will also begin to look at how speech is 

punctuated within text and begin to 

write our own within scripts and 

eventually, our own narrative.  

Geography 

We will be continuing our topic of 

Rainforests and putting our map work to 

the test! Locating the tropical and 

temperate rainforests of the world then 

looking closer at our own locality and 

how we can compare that to other 

locations around the world. 

Science 

There is no explicit Science topic this 

half term, so we will be working 

experiments and our scientific working 

into other curriculum subjects! 

Spring Term 2 

Continuing Ancient Egypt, 

Deeper into the Rainforests 

and Money in Maths! 

 

 

 
Physical Education 

Mrs Dowson will continue to teach 

fundamental skills on Mondays and 

NUFC will rehearse invasion games on 

Fridays.  

Maths 

It is busy this half term! We will be 

completing our topic of multiplication 

and division and learning to do this with 

some tricky column methods. Miss 

Brunton will then move the children 

onto our new topic, money, where we 

will look into organising and counting 

money before learning how to give 

change from an amount.  

Music 

Mrs Bennett teach music this half term, 

looking at how we respond to different 

sounds and read written notes and bars. 

MFL 

We will apply our prior knowledge intro 

written and spoken French, tricky stuff! 


